
 

 

We welcome spring!! Please bring a light weight jacket to have at the center. We never know 

in Kansas what the weather will bring.  Please welcome Kiley Stuzuman to the Preschool 1 

room she will be with Bailie Hennes. Kiley has a Bachelor’s Degree in Criminal Justice with a 

minor in Social work from the University of Nebraska. Please welcome Kelsey Louthan to the 

Mixed Unit 1 room, she will be with Amber Meyer. Kelsey was a CNA at the Mitchell County 

Hospital Health Systems.  

                                                                       ~Charissa 

Greetings from the Baby room! Hope you all had a Happy Easter. We had to say good-bye to 

Layton & Gracie as they move on to other rooms we will miss them so much. We do welcome 

Emma to our room, we can't wait to get to know her. We are ready for warmer weather so 

we can go outside and enjoy the fresh air. 

 

Miss Sue & Miss Jenna 
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Infant Room News 

Mixed 1 Room News 

“Hi” from the little ones in the Mixed room! We will say goodbye 

to Blaykly and Renleigh this month when they move up to their 

new rooms and welcome 2 new friends, Lane & Layton. We are 

looking forward to being outside more often now that it’s warming 

up and doing some fun spring art. Have a wonderful April! 

Miss Amber & Miss Kelsey 

  BIRTHDAYS     

ELC 
Graham 4/11/14 

Reed 4/17/13 

Ainsley 4/27/13 

Ashton 4/29/14 

  School Age 

Xavier P. 

4/22/09 

Brodie B. 

4/26/07 

Staff 

Betty 4/27 

Amanda 4/30 

MCELC  NEWSLETTER 

Happy April everyone! We are so happy that Spring is here and we 

can pretty much say good-bye to the cold weather.  We all have 

Spring fever and can't wait to get some outside time. This month we 

say goodbye to Rogan, Holden, and Lane as they are moving on to 

their new rooms; we sure will miss them!  We also would like to wel-

come our new friends Brynlee and Evan, and are looking  forward to 

having them with us.  Happy Spring!   

Miss Jodi and Miss Betty 

Mixed 2 Room News 



 

 

We are very excited Toddler Two is filling up! We would like to welcome a few 

friends to our classroom and say goodbye to one of them. It's sad to see her leave, 

but Lily and her family will be moving out of Beloit, and surely will be missed by all 

of our friends! Oakley, Ava, Isabell, Blaykly, Dublynn, and Sawyer are joining us as 

well! Our theme this month is Spring is in the air and plenty of activities to come 

along with it. We would like to thank Payton's grandma for the cupcakes she shared 

for Easter. We would also like to thank the High School's FAC's class for bringing 

homemade play-dough and taking time out of their day to play with us.  

 

Miss Ranae & Miss Cassidy 

 

 

 

The month of March was full of fun! We began March by talking about the letters R and T. 

Then the high schooler’s came and read us a book and did a fun activity with us. We also cele-

brated St. Patrick’s day and Easter by making leprechauns and looking for eggs. We are end-

ing this month with the letter U. In April we are going to celebrate the Week of the Young 

Child. The purpose of the Week of the Young Child is to focus public attention on the needs 

of young children and their families and to recognize the early childhood programs and ser-

vices that meet those needs. In our classroom we are going to celebrate by dressing up dif-

ferent days and planning fun activities. We hope April brings more fun and warmer weather! 

Miss Brittany & Miss Hannah 

 

Preschool 2 News 

Toddler II Room News 

Preschool 1 Room News 

During the month of April we will finish nursery rhymes and start talking about spring and 

flowers. Last month we said good-bye to Ava and Isabell and we welcomed Holden and 

Rogan from mixed room 2. We are excited for our new friends. With warmer weather on 

the way we will hope to be going outside more and enjoying the fresh air. Wishing everyone 

the best.  

Miss Sarah and Miss Kris 

Toddler I Room News 

March was a month for new beginnings in Preschool one. Miss Bailie started as the 

lead teacher and later into the month we welcomed Miss Kylie, as our helper. We 

are very excited to have her. This month we have focused on the letters O, P, Q, R, 

and S. Another thing we have really worked hard on is incorporating centers back 

into our classroom and the children have been doing fantastic with it!  The children 

have also really enjoyed doing more art projects with paint! This group is very 

smart and catching on to new things quickly. We look forward to a new month 

where we will talk about more letters of our alphabet and hopefully start talking 

about how to spell our names! 

Miss Bailie and Miss Kylie 


